Dear Co-workers:

Taylor Farms workers continue our effort to bring positive change and justice to our
workplace. We intend to stay strong and work even harder.

Recently the Teamsters and companies (including Taylor Farms, Abel Mendoza and Sling
Shot) reached a settlement of the serious unfair labor practice charges many workers had
filed with the National Labor Relations Board. In this settlement workers who were
terminated for supporting the Union were paid back pay amounting to over $267,000.
You should know, and the companies should now recognize, that it is illegal to fire a
worker because they come together to fight for change in the workplace.

As part of the settlement, Taylor Farms (and the agencies) must post an important notice
for 60 days for all workers to read. This notice lists all the violations that were filed by
workers in their case before the Labor Board. In this notice, Taylor Farms (and the
agencies) make a commitment to never again commit the listed violations. We have
attached this notice —which was signed by the attorneys representing Taylor Farms (and
the agencies).

Please call us right away if you see the companies violating any of the items in this
notice.

Our workers’ effort to improve our pay, benefits and working conditions at Taylor Farms
continues. If you’d like information please give us a call. All calls are kept confidential.

Si Se Puede! Yes we can!
With Highest Regards,

Taylor Farms Workers’ Organizing Committee

For more information, call Raul at
202-271-5599 or visit our Facebook page:
www.facebook.com/justiceAtTaylorfarms.

iSi SE PUEDE! Text “Taylor” to 86466 to receive mobile

updates.
>




